
  

 

 

Date: 23rd November 2020  
 

 
 
Local Plan Review 
The Planning Strategy Team 
Stroud District Council 
Ebley Mill 
Westward Road 
Stroud 
GL5 4UB 

 
Sent via email to: local.plan@stroud.gov.uk  
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Land at Oakland House, Cam, GL11 5DH 
 
 
On behalf of the landowner, we note that the above site was not included within the Additional Housing 
Options and hope that the supporting letter and accompanying documents encourages policy officers to 
include the site as an allocation in the Pre-Submission Consultation which is expected in Spring 2021. 
 
The site was previously proposed as part of the PS24 allocation in the Emerging Strategy. 
 
Accompanying this letter for clarity is a site plan with relevant detail in addition to an OS Map showing the 
site boundary and access. 
 
Any questions that you may have, please do not hesitate to contact. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you in due course and would be most grateful for considering the above. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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